Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: JADeluca@surrey.ca

Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 1:32 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Joe DelLuca-Assistant Chief-Operations

Organization
Surrey Fire Servies

Email
JADeluca@surrey.ca

Address

8767 132 Street
Surrey, B.C. v3w 4pl
Canada

Comments

To Whom it May Concern: The Surrey Fire Service supports modification of

42 CFR 84 to allow for seperate, stand alone approval of cylinders. With the budgetary
challenges that fire service providers face on a constant basis, such a modification is
welcome, especially in light of the fact that it will have no negative impact on safety
standards.




